
NOTICE

This is to inform all those interested in the

positions of Research Associates advertised

on the CSIR website that the process of

shortlisting candidates for the position of

Research Associates is still ongoing as we

have received an overwhelming response.

The list of candidates shortlisted will be

displayed on the website on 29th August 2011.

Further instructions will be given to the

candidates on the website.
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